
School Board Meeting:     October 22, 2012 
 
Subject:       Responsible Use Curriculum 
 
Presenter:       Pam Miller 
 
 
SUGGESTED SCHOOL BOARD ACTION: 
 
Recommend approval. 
 
DESCRIPTION: 
 

BHM Policy 524 Internet Responsible Use to include the following statement: 
 
“The school district will educate students about appropriate online behavior, including 
interacting with other individuals on social networking websites and in chat rooms and 
cyber bullying awareness and response.” 
 
The proposed curriculum lessons were presented at the October 8, 2012 school board 
workshop. 
 
The elementary curriculum lessons will be taught by each classroom teacher as a part 
of the health curriculum.  These lessons have been mapped in the Atlas curriculum 
management software and a copy of the unit maps are attached. 
 
The BCMS curriculum lessons will be taught by each Prime Time teacher as a part of 
the curriculum.  These lessons are in the process of being articulated and mapped to 
the Atlas system. 
 
BHS Responsible Use curriculum is still in development and will be brought for review 
once it is finalized. 
 
The proposed curriculum resources are located at the following resource: 
 
https://sites.google.com/a/bhmschools.org/bcms-digital-citizenship/ 
 
The proposed curriculum has received positive initial feedback.  We believe these 
lessons provide a consistent foundation for all students at the beginning of each school 
year, with opportunities to support the concepts throughout the year.  I recommend 
approval of this curriculum for our district. 
 
Attachments: 
Grade 1 Responsible Use 
Grade 2 Responsible Use 
Grade 3 Responsible Use 
Grade 4 Responsible Use 
Grade 5 Responsible Use 

https://sites.google.com/a/bhmschools.org/bcms-digital-citizenship/

